

CMO/MHA

21 April 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 8 Parents' Evening – Wednesday 3rd May 2023 4.00pm until 7.00pm

I am writing to invite you to our Year 8 Parents' Evening, which is being held on Wednesday 3rd May 2023, between 4.00pm and 7.00pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child's subject teachers.

We are using the My Child at School app to co-ordinate our parents' evenings. As well as parents' evening bookings you will also be able to monitor behaviour and attendance with this app.

We have already issued a log in for this system to priority 1 contacts with parental responsibility on our system. If you have forgotten your details or are struggling to log on, please contact the Academy or email oaw.admin@oasiswintringham.org

When you access www.mychildatschool.com please click on 'Parents Evening,' and you will be presented with a list of your child's teachers. Click on the teacher you want to book an appointment with and select from the available time slots.

We hope this streamlines the process of booking parental appointments and appreciate your engagement with us.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Academy in the usual way.

Yours sincerely

C Monaghan

Craig Monaghan Assistant Principal



© @OAWintringham #proudtobeOAW
ClassisWintringham

Interim Principal: Ms. R. Revell Weelsby Avenue, Grimsby, N.E. Lincs., DN32 0AZ

Tel: 01472 871811 www.oasisacademywintringham.org

Oasis Academy Wintringham is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.
Oasis Community Learning is an exempt charity under the terms of the Charities Act 1993 and 2006.
Oasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 5398529.
Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London, SE1 7HS.







